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Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
World Book Day is approaching on Thursday 4th March, and we would like to celebrate it both in school and 
with our remote learners by hosting a 'Masked Reader' Event!  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Instead of the 'Masked Singer', the 'Masked Reader' event will see video clips of staff and children reading a 
page from their favourite book, under the disguise of their mask! Throughout the day, children will be able to 
watch recordings and will guess who the masked reader is and guess which book they are reading from. 
Children will also be taking part in book-themed activities throughout the day to celebrate our love of books 
and reading.  
 
If your child wishes to participate in the event, please send a video recording of them reading a page from 
their favourite book whilst wearing their mask! The mask could be a paper mask, which they have decorated, 
a mask they already have at home or if you are technologically savvy, a digital mask! There is a mask template 
attached to this email you could use.  
 
Once the children have been recorded reading a page from their favourite story, please ensure that they then 
pause for a couple of seconds and then reveal their true identify and share their favourite book by showing us 
the front cover and/or telling us the title of the book.  
 
Please send the short recording to office@greatwhelnetham.co.uk by Monday 1st March. Should you have any 
questions, please email me.  
 
We hope to make this World Book Day the best yet! 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
With thanks,  
 
Mrs Lockwood & Ms Wallis 
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